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WHEN: September 2025 
What To Expect 

• We are experiencing delays in software development following the meter changes in the Town of 
Dundurn. As a result, your September Utility Bill has not been issued. 

• Billing is expected to be issued by October 3, 2025. 
 

  
 
How You Can Help 

 
• The Badger Meter Replacement Project continues. The final round of replacements will begin 

October 20, 2025. All those who have yet to schedule an appointment can either call or book 
online.  

o Online Bookings: book.metercor.com 
o Phone Bookings: 888-290-3070 

 

 
• There is potential for post strikes to interfere with those who receive their Utility Bills by mail. If 

you wish to switch to electronic notices, please contact our office for more information. 
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